
Dear Committee Members: 
  
I support tolling but only if revenue is shared with local partners and directed to public and 
active transportation, not expanding highways which induce demand for more passenger 
vehicle trips. 
 
It cannot be overstated how much the I-5 Rose Quarter project has damaged community trust in ODOT.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle DuBarry, mom of Seamus DuBarry,  who was killed on an ODOT road at 22 months 
Member, Oregon and Southwest Washington Families for Safe Streets 
 
 


